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NOTICE TO 
SHAREHOLDERS
Change of Auditors

The Board of Directors of Stanbic Holdings Plc 
(the Company) hereby notifies shareholders that 
following the Annual General Meeting of the 
Company, Messrs KPMG were appointed as 
statutory auditors of the Company on 20th May 
2021.

Lillian Mbindyo
Company Secretary


